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RACHAEL THOMAS-REGISTER OF DEEDS

The Register of Deeds, Rachael Thomas came by the studio to discuss a 
current scam relating to property owners.  Residents are getting letters from  
scam artist telling them their property will need to be sold to satisfy taxes and
telling them they may not own the property.  If the property will send X 
number of dollars to them, then they (the scammers) would research that out 
and take care of the problem.
The message needed to get across to so many elderly in our community that 
would fall for that.  Thanks to Mfrs. Thomas for clearing that up for us.


